
Man >.

! K ,-,

E
c/ N, UNITED STATES4

[g pt NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

j _ I, i ? I g REGloN til

g g ' *j 799 ROOSEVELT ROAD

% 'y,, g GLEN E LLY N, ILLINots 60137>

* *
.....

Docket No. 50-456
- -

Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.

Vice President
P.O. Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 21, 1978, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in
our letter dated October 19, 1978. We examined your corrective
action during a recent inspection at the Braidwood site, and the
results of our findings will be documented in IE Inspection
Report No. 50-456/78-13; 50-457/78-13.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

v'

R. F. Heishman, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch

cc: Mr. R. Cosaro, Site
Superintendent
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